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“JESUS, open my eyes to all the ways I can invite people to ‘come and see’ you.”      

Revelation 21:9-14 

 I am a retired teacher who spent most of my career in northern Newfoundland/Labrador. When I 

returned home to Ontario I brought back my husband and settled in a small town in Southwestern 

Ontario to be closer to family. Once we were settled I embraced the CWL and hit the ground 

running and have never looked back. It is my hope that in the next few years we will be able to 

maintain all our councils and increase our numbers to where we were before Covid. 

By now all of our councils should be aware of the new make- up of the Executive. When you 

hold your elections you will embrace this new format.  It will be much easier to find persons to 

fill fewer positions and allow many of our sisters to become involved with projects of their 

choosing.  National have provided us with 70 new manuals and workshops to help us go forth 

and multiply. 

As well, we hope to visit all councils to compile information from the Unity Project that will 

give us the right direction to continue to exist for another 100 years.    Please don’t forget to keep 

an eye on what our Federal and provincial and municipal governments.  Tracking the Actions of 

the Governments are a must so that laws are not passed that cost people their lives without 

understanding what is happening i.e. MAiD 

Remember: “Our Lord never gives us anything we can’t handle. Please take time for Jesus 

as he always has time for us.” 

    Welcome Back Ladies!  Welcome Back!! 

     Let all of us try to BEE the Difference!! 

        Denise Lalonde Morris 


